
THE ARMENIAN CHURCH OF HOLY RESURRECTION 
P.O. Box 1 080 

New Britain, Connecticut 06051 

August 8, 1985 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate 
Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, N. Y. 10016 

Your Eminence: 

We wish to thank you for taking the time from 
your busy schedule to meet with us (Given 
Hoosigian, Steve DerMargosian, Harry Badrigian 
and myself) on July 28, 1985. The luncheon 
was most enjoyable and we were honored by the 
tour of the Cathedral and your explanation of 
the significant features. 

In line with our discussions concerning the 
purpose of our Search Committee, we look for­
ward to receiving your advice and counsel. 

Prayerfully, 

Harry A. Hougas, Chairman 
Search Committee 


